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February 16, 2023 
 
FROM:  Wayne Jacobson, Assessment Director, Office of the Provost 
TO:  Directors of Undergraduate Studies 
 
RE:  Annual Assessment Update for 2022/23 
 
 
 
Just as in previous years, I will plan to compile information about undergraduate program assessment after the 
end of Spring semester.  Programs can use the attached Annual Assessment Update form or complete the form 
online at https://uiowa.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1M0arl5A6S0yj9c  
 
Please send a copy of the Update by email or using the online form by the end of June. 
 
Copies of your program’s assessment updates from previous years can be found online on the Assessment 
Exchange site:  https://fmswebprod.iowa.uiowa.edu/fmi/webd/AssessmentExchange.  After accessing the 
site, select the Departments tab and navigate to your program.  If you are accessing the site from off campus, 
you may be asked to log in with your Hawk ID. 
 
Campus reports compiling undergraduate program updates for previous years can be found online at 
https://assessment.uiowa.edu/reports-and-surveys#Outcomes. 
 
Please let me know if it would be helpful to consult on program-level outcomes assessment plans, or if you 
have other questions about the Annual Update process. 


